
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, TX

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL
FOR PHS BAND [BG-F,G]

DATE: May 16, 2006

The PHS Band is requesting permission to travel to Chicago, IL for the Mid-West
Band and Orchestra Clinic. The trip will take place Dec. 19- 23, 2006, the
students will miss only one day of school. The band was selected by a national
audition process. The Permian Band was one of only six high school bands in
the nation chosen to perform. Mr. Watts, Mr. Carroll, and Mr. Fry are to be
commended for this outstanding achievement. This will be the first time that the
Permian High School Band will perform at the Mid-West Band and Orchestra
Clinic.

********************
It is recommended that the Permian High School Band Trip to Chicago, IL be
approved.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Randy Talley
Superintendent Executive Director for Fine Arts


